
BE COVID-19 AWARE WHEN USING THIS PLAY AREA 
 

HYGIENE 
Scientific advice suggests that the virus can survive for up to several days on some hard 
surfaces. 
 
These risks are reduced when outdoors, where surfaces may be subject to UV light and/or 
rain.  However, coronavirus could survive long enough on frequently used/touched outdoor 
surfaces to facilitate transmission. 
 
We ask that you protect yourselves, your family and the community by using hand 
sanitiser before you enter the play area and regularly throughout your stay and on 
leaving the play area.  Wash your hands thoroughly when you get home for 20 seconds 
with soap and water. 
 
We also encourage you or any child in your care to: 

• not touch their face 

• cough/sneeze into a tissue then sanitise your hands 

• not to put your mouth on any equipment or put your hands in your mouth 

• not to eat or drink in this play area. 
 
Please place all litter, including cleaning equipment, tissues, gloves and masks in the bins 
provided.  If these bins are full then please take your rubbish home with you. 
 
An enhanced cleaning schedule will be followed due to the impact of COVID-19.  This play 
area will be cleaned and sanitised once a week by the Parish Council’s contractor.  The bins 
will be emptied three times a week. 
 

SOCIAL DISTANCING 
Social distancing aims to reduce social interaction between people to minimise the 
opportunity for transmission of COVID-19. 
 
You should aim to keep 2m apart if possible from anyone who is not a member of your 
household.  This may mean that you need to, or encourage your child or children to: 

• only have 1 adult supervising each family group 

• wait at a distance until others have finished using the equipment 

• choose equipment that allows for a 2m distance between users, such as leaving an 
empty swing between each child 

• not go into the play area if it seems to have too many people in it to be able to keep 
an adequate social distance 

• if the play area is CLOSED it is CLOSED for a reason DO NOT ENTER until the gates are 
unlocked, do not climb over the gate or fence to get in, this is for your own safety 

PLEASE USE COMMON SENSE AND BE MINDFUL OF EACH OTHER 


